The Foundation and Friends of the Royal Botanic Gardens, Kew

Patron: His Royal Highness The Prince of Wales



Mr & Mrs Bim Sandhu
The Sandhu Charitable Foundation
First Floor
Santon House
53-55 Uxbridge Road
Ealing
London
W5 5SA

9 February 2015

Dear Pardeep and Bim,

I am writing to thank you and the Trustees of the Sandhu Charitable Foundation for your generous pledge of £12,500 per year for four years to go towards the Temperate House restoration programme. We are grateful to have received the first gift of £12,500.

The Temperate House Twenty will help us at the culmination of the fundraising to ensure we can preserve this iconic structure for another 50 years and beyond. At the same time creating a new horticultural hub where children and adults can come and learn about the importance of the natural world.

We would be delighted to acknowledge your support and we will be updating the donor board at Victoria Gate mid-late March. So please let us know before then how you would like to be formally recognised.

We very much look forward to sharing this experience with you as we reinstate the Temperate House to its former splendour.

with very hear willes,

Antony M. Berry Major Giving Manager P.S. The project management team leading the construction side of things is

Turner \$ Townsend.

